
 

REDACTED 

22 September 2015 
 
Ms. Tessa Ryan 
Economist 
Information and Communications Technology Authority  
PO Box 2502  
3rd Floor Alissta Towers 
Grand Cayman, KY1-1104 
 
Dear Ms. Ryan, 
 
Re: Request for Pole-Related Information 
 
I write further to the Authority’s letter of 26 August 2015 and to my emails of 21 September 
2015 and 22 September 2015 to the Authority on the above-noted subject. LIME responds as 
follows to the Authority’s 26 August 2015 questions: 
 

1. LIME confirms that the Authority's estimate is correct. This is the number of poles for 
which LIME was invoiced by Datalink for Q1 2015.   

2. #   
   
   
   
   
                   #.  

3. LIME attaches unsigned but complete versions of both the redacted and non-redacted 
31 July 2015 submissions, which includes Attachment 2. 

 
The information in paragraph 2, which provides details on confidential discussions between 
LIME and other parties, is being provided in confidence to the Authority pursuant to Regulation 
3 of the Information and Communications Technology Authority (Confidentiality) Regulations, 
2003. It is information that is a trade secret which is treated consistently by LIME as 
confidential and which is not otherwise publicly available. Further, its disclosure to the public 
could reasonably be expected to affect LIME's discussions with these parties and therefore to 
affect LIME's contractual and other liabilities. A redacted version will be provided for the public 
record. 
 



REDACTED 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you should have any further questions. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Cable and Wireless (Cayman Islands) Limited, trading as LIME 
 
 
 
[signed] 
 
__________________________ 
Frans Vandendries 
Regulatory Affairs  
 
 
c.c. Russell Richardson, General Counsel, ICTA 
 Bill McCabe, Chief Executive Officer, LIME 
 David A. Cox, VP Regulatory Affairs, LIME 
 
 
Encl. 
 


